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Can you believe it’s our third week at Pre School 

already?  

Your children continue to show us how marvellous they 

are with their self-help skills and show such 

enthusiasm towards their learning each day. 

This week the Brambles children have noticed lots of 

Autumn treasures emerging in our garden and around 

the green. This has sparked great conversations 

around textures such as smooth, spikey and rough. 

We have introduced story sacks such as Superworm 

and The Gruffalo in our cosy corner and it has been 

lovely to see the children retelling these stories with 

their friends in their free play. 

In the art area, we have begun to draw pictures of 

our families and ourselves. We have started to use 

our name cards to support our mark making 

activities. 
If you haven’t already done this, please could your 

child bring in a family photo that they can share with 

their Pre School friends at carpet time? This will then 

be displayed in our classroom. 

 

Our number of the week:  2 

Our key words: Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, 

Miss Lorraine, Miss Vicki and Miss Treasure. 
 

 

 

Something Special 
The application process for children due to start 

Primary School in September 2025 is now open, the 

closing date for applications is the 15th January 2025. 

You can access the online application via the 

Cambridgeshire County Council website. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Zog by Julia Donaldson and 

Nature Trail by Benjamin Zephaniah 
 

Song: Children’s choice 

 
 

Rhyme: Children’s choice 

 

Please ensure that if your child has grapes, 

tomatoes or olives in their lunchboxes that they 

are quartered lengthways as it reduces the risk 

of choking. 

We unfortunately cannot cut them up and your 

child will then be unable to eat them in Preschool. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

Monday 16th September 

Applications for Reception Open 

 

Monday 28th October- Friday 1st November 

Half term 

Monday 5th November 

Teacher Training Day 
 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


